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COMMENTARY

Counterpoint re: “Mammography  
screening—sticking to the science”
S.A. Narod md*

In the Canadian National Breast Screening Study, the 
hazard ratio for breast cancer–specific death was 1.47 for 
women with cancers detected in the prevalence screen-
ing round, 0.9 for women with cancers detected in the 
subsequent four screening rounds, and 1.05 for women 
with cancers detected in all screening rounds. Dr. Martin 
Yaffe claims that these figures are compelling evidence of 
a randomization problem.

The correct interpretation is this: An excess of 142 
cancers occurred in the screening arm at the end of 
screening period, and an excess of 106 cancers were de-
tected at 15 years post-screening. We therefore estimate 
that 106 of the 142 cancers in the initial excess were at-
tributable to overdiagnosis, and 36 were attributable to 
early diagnosis. That is, if the controls had undergone 
screening, 36 more cancers would have been detected in 
year 1, and 36 fewer cancers would have been detected in 
years 2–4 (because of early diagnosis). The deaths from 

those 36 cancers, if any, would be counted among the 
prevalent screens, thereby increasing the hazard ratio for 
cancers diagnosed in year 1 and decreasing the hazard 
ratio for cancers diagnosed in years 2–4. For that reason, 
the odds ratio for deaths among cases diagnosed during 
the prevalence screens is expected to be higher than the 
odds ratio among the incident screens, and the proper 
interpretation relies on the hazard ratio generated for 
years 1–5 combined.

I have addressed the other issues previously.
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